14 December 1960

MEMORANIUM FOR: Mr. Eugene Pahl

SUBJECT

: Review of PIC Vouchers in the Fiscal

Division

- 1. During our meeting of 29 September 1960, we discussed the possibility of having the Fiscal Division's vouchers and payrolls dealing with PIC made available to you, even though we recognized the fact that you were not authorized to review the PIC activity.
- 2. This proposal has been concurred in by the various officials concerned with the understanding that no access to PIC will be authorized.

SIGNED

25X1A9a

Special Assistant to the Deputy Director (Support)

cc: Asst. to DD/I (Admin)
C/Audit Staff
Comptroller

ONE CLASS C PAGES REV CLASS C JUST 22 NEXT BEY 2011 AUTH! HE 18-2